There was no biostatistics analysis conducted in our study. Therefore there was no

review by statistician.

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology.

Chief of the Department of Infectious Disease
Dean Clinic

1313 Fish Hatchery Rd.
Madison, WI 53715



